STUDENT BULLETIN

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 1990

ANNOUNCEMENTS

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN SUMMER EMPLOYMENT?? The U.S. Census Bureau is hiring for work from May - August. Wage is \$6.00 & up. You can get information & application from the JOB SEARCH OFFICE.

ALL THOSE WHO WISH TO HAVE YOUR ENGAGEMENT ANNOUNCED AT THE SPRING BANQUET, please sign up the Receptionist Desk as soon as possible.

SPRING BANQUET IS RIGHT AROUND THE CORNER!!! We will begin signing up for tickets the next two weeks at the Receptionist Desk. Tickets <u>must be picked up on March 19th</u>. Ticket price for <u>quests</u> will be \$17.50 each. Tickets can be paid for at the time of sign up <u>or</u> when picked up on March 19th at various locations. THESE TICKETS WILL BE YOUR ONLY ENTRANCE TO THE BANQUET!

WE NEED YOUR CONTRIBUTIONS FOR THE LAUGHS AT SPRING BANQUET '90!! Professor Hobson and Dr. Johnson will again be doing their infamous, "THAT WILL BE THE DAY" or "IS THERE ANY TRUTH TO THE RUMOR"? We need your suggestions to be dropped off at the Receptionist's Desk, ASAP!

THOSE STUDENTS WHO HAVE SUB BOXES.....PLEASE CHECK YOUR BOX. We have several packages up at the Reception Desk for sub box holders. Bring up your PINK SLIP for package pick-up. Thank's.

NEW SUMMER TEAM SELECTED......Upon further evaluation, the Summer Ministry Team Audition Committee has selected Rachel Hatton, Michelle Pitzer and Patti Dahl to travel for ten weeks during the Summer of 1990. They will replace the team, "Rescue". We congratulate these girls upon their selection!!

LIBRARY CLOSED FOR SPRING BREAK - Hurst Library will close at 5:00PM Friday, March 9 and reopen at 8:00AM Monday, March 19th.

MINISTRY OPPORTUNITY at Lapwai Assembly of God in Lapwai, Idaho. This will be a part-time position with housing provided and some financial support. Further information, contact Pastor Greg White at 1-208-843-2231 or 1-208-843-7276.

ADDRESS CHANGE FOR STUDENT MAIL......Please make note of the P.O. Box number for student mail. IT IS NOW: YOUR NAME, c/o Northwest College, your floor and room number, P.O. Box #97085, Kirkland, WA 98083. NOTIFY EVERYONE WHO SENDS YOU MAIL SO THERE ARE NO DELAYS IN RECEIVING YOUR MAIL.

REGISTRATION FOR SUMMER SCHOOL will take place in the Office of Admissions and Records, March 19th the 23rd. No registration number is required.

FRIENDLY REMINDER-ALL BULLETIN ANNOUNCEMENTS NEED TO BE INTO THE DEAN OF STUDENTS OFFICE NO LATER THAN NOON EACH MONDAY. THANK'S!!

IF YOU ARE PLANNING TO GRADUATE AT ANY TIME NEXT SCHOOL YEAR, plan to attend an informative meeting on Tuesday, March 6, at 9:30AM in room M-1. At this meeting you will file your application for graduation. This meeting is for anyone planning to graduate in December, 1990 or May, 1991. All degree programs are included (A.A., B.A., Certificate, Diploma).

ELEMENTARY EDUCATION STUDENTS: If you are planning on entering the Elem. Education Program this Spring, please advise Lydia Moss in the Elementary Education Office. The office hours are 8:00 - 3:00PM, Monday - Friday.

DRAMA! MUSIC! TESTIMONY! EVANGELISM MINISTRY WOULD LIKE FOR YOU TO JOIN US THIS WEEKEND ON SATURDAY, MARCH 3, AT 1:00PM IN THE STUDENT CENTER. This will be a special week as we are having a service for the homeless in Seattle. Please come!

NEED 2 CREDITS OF BIBLE? Consider a two week study of Paul's Thessalonian Letters in Summer School, May 7 - 18. Who were the Thessalonians? What about the Rapture? Who were the Thessalonians? Who will the Anti-christ be? What are the marks of true servants in the ministry? Will Israel build a third Temple? These and other topics will be considered. Sign up during Summer School Registration Week, March 19-23.

SUMMER SCIENCE AT NORTHWEST COLLEGE: Reservation fee must be paid by March 1st. Class limit of 9 on a first come basis (a second section will be added if 13 to limit of 18 PREPAY). Class normally meets daily from 8-10AM, plus field trips. Topics in Field Ecology, 5 credits, includes lab. May 7 - June 1 We will make the Campus our base for the first two weeks, with three to four half day field trips to local sites of interest. The third and fourth weeks will see us in Campus Mondays and Fridays with weekends free. Tuesday-Thursday wll be spent in the field including overnight. Assignments will include reading, journal entries, discussion groups, and written assignments. is also possible to take either one of the two weeks as a stand alone course without lab credit. Local Issues in Ecology, 2 credits. Meets May 7 - the 18th. Urban Ecology. Two four hour field trips per week required. Volcano, Ocean, & Forest, 3 credits. Meets May 21 - June 1 Mondays, 8 - 12AM. Tuesday - Thursday Off Campus overnight. Meets Fridays 8 - 10.

COSTS: Regular tuition and \$10.00 lab fee. Extra charges of \$130.00 for the full four weeks; or \$30.00 for the first two weeks, \$110.00 for the 3rd and 4th weeks to cover food and lodging costs while off campus. Students must pay reservation fee of the non-refundable extra charges by March 1st. Extra charges are non-refundable because they are paid out in advance for lodging and facility reservations that the College cannot retrieve. Money will be refunded if the course is not offered.